
To NON-Graduating Seniors (from Registrar): 

 If you are graduating this May and NOT returning to classes next fall, 
congratulations! You may stop reading now as this is not meant for you. 

 

 If you are graduating this May but returning for your Masters, you need only continue 
reading if you desire to live on campus next fall. Otherwise, congratulations to you as 
well and you may stop reading now as this is not meant for you. 
 

 Those of you who will be working toward their Masters next year and desire to live on 
campus, you need to talk to John Omolo before March 1. You are welcome to email 
him. 

 
 
 

To All Other Classes: 
 

Be sure to include your ID number in your email. 
If you will NOT be graduating this May, please complete the following: 

  
Everyone (except graduates not returning for a Masters) gets a draw number.  

IF YOU WISH TO SQUAT,  

 Let us know via email by March 1 where and with whom (according to the rules set by Student 

Senate in the Room Selection Information). Remember to include your ID number. 

 If you’re squatting in an apartment, let us know which meal plan you would like (5, 10 of full). 

 If you squat, you do NOT need to attend Room Selection. 

IF YOU WISH TO APPLY for, Gender Neutral Housing, Bonhoeffer House, Language House 

Program, South, or Off-Campus, or you require a special medical accommodation  

 You must apply and submit any required documentation by March 1.  

 You may still squat, in case your application is denied. 

 If you wish to apply for off campus, there will be an informational meeting in Trieschmann’s 

Reves Recital Hall on Thursday, February 15, 11:00 a.m. – noon. 

 If you’ve not been notified (of your acceptance/denial) of any of the above by your Room 

Selection night, and you are not squatting, you will need to attend Room Selection. 

IF YOU ARE NOT RETURNING 

 Let us know via email by March 1 if you plan to take a leave, study abroad, withdraw or 

transfer. Remember to include your ID number. 

 

IF YOU ARE NOT SQUATTING 

 Let us know via email by March 1 that you are NOT squatting. Remember to include your ID 

number. 

 You will need to attend Room Selection. 
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